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Oceania has now sent all workers the final agreement and the 7 day access period has begun. 
Despite extensive feedback from workers and in “consultation meetings” the company has made no
substantial changes to the final agreement
This is a substandard agreement and the company needs to listen to your voice.
Make them listen and vote NO

OCEANIA UPDATE
APRIL 2024

OCEANIA REFUSES TO
IMPROVE AGREEMENT

Stay informed and organised. If you haven't yet, invite your coworkers to join the
TWU. We need everyone in the union to win the best outcome. 

If you're not a member, Scan the QR code or click here to join now.

JOIN THE TWU TODAY

VOTING OPENS SOON - VOTE NO

WED 8 MAY
Receive link to
vote from VERO

WHAT HAPPENS IF IT’S A SUCCESSFUL NO VOTE?

THURS 9 MAY
Voting opens at
9am (AEST)

SAT 11 MAY
Voting closes at
5pm (AEST)

MON 13 MAY
Receive vote
outcome via email

We will re-enter a negotiation period with Oceania, and consider our other options if the company refuses
to come back to the table. Members from ports right across the country have been clear in pledge cards
and meetings that you’re willing to explore all options and escalation plans.

VOTING TIMELINE

https://linktr.ee/twuaus
https://twuaus.com/NSWJOIN
http://twu.com.au/join

